
HERITAGE STATEMENT

Currently the cricket club are using a grassed wicket area which is not readily visible by road 
users but can be seen by members of the public using this space, especially as the season 
progresses. As the grass can be hard to maintain, the proposal is to provide an all-weather 
cricket wicket centrally within this green space. Details have been provided to show the 
layers of the proposed surface, which would include a green top layer of artificial turf. As this 
would replicate the green grass, it would not be noticeable unless close to it and would 
largely be appreciated in the context of the previous grass wicket. It is considered that the 
proposal would not adversely impact the surrounding and conservation area 

The green colour of the proposed cricket wicket surface would ensure that the impact on the 
surrounding area and conservation would be minimal.


